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DUKE POWER COMPANY 
P.O. BOX 33189 

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242 
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDEN (704) 373-4531 
NUCLEAR PRODUCTION June 30, 1983 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket No. 50-269 

Dear Sir: 

By a June 24, 1983 letter, a response was transmitted per a May 23, 1983 letter 
from J. F. Stolz requesting additional information concerning the proposed 
reracking of Oconee Unit 3's spent fuel pool. Request No. 1 required that 

structural drawings of the pool and liner showing reinforcement of the walls 
and floor and attachment of the liner to the concrete be provided. Our response 

identified eight drawings and stated that the prints were enclosed for review.  
Attached please find those Duke drawings listed below that were inadvertently 

omitted from the June 24 letter.  

O-2154S 
0-2154T 
O-2145U 
0-2154W 
0-2154X 
O-2154Y 
0-2155G 
0-2155H 

Very truly yours, 

Hal B. Tucker 

PFG/php 

Attachments (8) 

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly 
Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
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cc: Mr. Hayward Shealey, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
South Carolina Department of Health and 

Environmental Control 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

Mr. John F. Suermann 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. J. C. Bryant 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Oconee Nuclear Station


